
 

Warrington Family Foot Care is taking all precautions to help 

prevent the spread of COVID-19, while still treating our patients 

who need urgent medical attention.  

 

What we are doing:  
 

Monitoring our temperatures to be sure that we are 
healthy  

 

Washing and sanitizing our hands, doors, front desk and 
exam rooms between each patient visit.  

  
By limiting who we see in the office, we are able to get 

patients right into treatment rooms to  
  avoid sitting in the waiting room.  

 

We are offering telemedicine visits to our patients, and 
are available to speak to via phone,    

  email and video.  



 
What we are asking from our patients: 

While the best thing to do to protect your health is to stay home, 
we do have patients that we must see to avoid hospitalization 

and adding to the burden on our local hospital systems. If you do 
need to come in, we remind you to:   

 

Wash your hands and/or use hand sanitizer when you enter the 
office. Remember, gloves may protect your hands, but if you have 

been touching things with them, they may be contaminated and 
by touching our doors, chairs and surfaces with them, you could 

spread the virus.    
 

 Stay 3-6 ft apart from one another  
  

Cough? Feeling sick? PLEASE let us know before coming in and we 

will reschedule your appointment or schedule a telemedicine 
visit.   

 


	Warrington Family Foot Care is taking all precautions to help prevent the spread of COVID-19, while still treating our patients who need urgent medical attention.

